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I support LD 495 and it ought to pass
This is common sense legislation.  As taxpayers, we want to know the benefits and 
costs when unelected bureaucrats in the Department of Environmental Protection look
at adopting rules designed to reduce greenhouse gas emissions.  In other words, 
transparency.


